
Jason Sweely 
34395 S Duus Rd. Unit 29 

Estacada Or, 97023 

 

Oregon Public Utilities Commission 

201 High St SE #100  

Salem, OR 97301 

 

Re: UM 1696 Manufactured Homes Memo 

 Dear Sir or Madam: 

 I write to voice my support of the Manufactured Home Replacement Program as an 

interested party. Our project is a 1965 singlewide Jetstream. It is an “old tin can” in desperate 

need of replacement. It has original doors and windows which fail to seal and properly insulate. 

The furnace is also original costing upwards of $300.00 to run in the winter. To address this 

problem, we have covered all the windows with 1-inch rigid insulation and use space heaters to 

only heat the rooms we are using. There is water damage to multiple parts of the home due to 

several roof leaks that have sense been patched.  

We are a growing low-income family of 3 living in the nice quiet cooperatively owned 

mobile home park community. Mt. View Mobile Estates. We Recently welcomed our beautiful 

daughter Olivia into the world and are concerned with her health and wellbeing. The thought of 

raising her in our current home is troubling. Though we are living on a single income leaving our 

options very limited. 

This Program would afford us the possibility to improve our quality of life, lower our 

carbon footprint, as well as raise the value of our community. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 Sincerely, 

  

 Jason Sweely 


